

August 25, 2009

Dear Jack,

I am writing to thank you and your team for your tremendous effort in selling my home, Anderson Gail Farms. I am very pleased with your company's professionalism and marketing techniques for such a special and unique property. From the beginning, I knew that I had made the right decision and had picked the right company for meeting my needs.

You and your staff were able to answer all of my questions and concerns up front and to put my reservations at ease. Thanks again for your wonderful enthusiasm and hard work on selling my property.

Jeff Washington